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Northview Familia, 

     Northview High School was recognized for having the

highest average daily attendance among all high schools

for the second consecutive month. Thank you for all that

you do to ensure that our students are at school every

single day. The positive and engaging environment that

our teachers create in their classrooms is a huge reason

why our students want to be on campus every day. 

     55 of our parents completed the PIQE parent workshop

program this past week. During the 8-weeks of classes,

parents learned valuable information regarding high

school graduation and the college admissions process. We

are hosting a PIQE graduation later this week for them. 

     We now have three weeks of school left for the

semester. Continue to check in with your teachers so that

we can finish the year strong. Have a great week, Vikings!
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       Thank you to everyone who attended “Movie
Night @ The View” this past Friday!  We hope you
had a nice evening and look forward to seeing you at
our next movie night in the Spring!

       ASB is currently hosting a Holiday Drive in
collaboration with Foothill Family.  We are accepting
donations of toys and hygiene products in ASB until
December 11.  We will also be hosting a drive-thru
donation drop-off in the corner lot on Saturday,
December 9 from 9:00am to 11:00am.
 
       On Thursday, December 21 at 12:45pm, ASB is
hosting an In-N-Out Cookout Fundraiser.  Meal
tickets need to be pre-purchased in ASB from
December 4 until December 15.  Each meal ticket
includes: 1 cheeseburger or hamburger, 1 drink, and
1 bag of chips.  Meal tickets are on sale for $5!



Are you a book connoisseur? Our

librarian, Nayely Kirker is the person

you want to know! Not only does Nayely

keep our beautiful library organized and

updated, she also assists with AVID

college and financial aid applications.

She attends rigorous district trainings

to stay updated on how to assist

students in a variety of ways. We are so

lucky she is so dedicated to student

success.

Our students are provided with a tremendous amount of opportunities to

apply and get admitted into a College or University. Through our AVID

partnerships, this week our students were admitted on the spot to both

APU and Cal Baptist University. Students completed their application prior
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When Nayely is not advising the Chess Club, you can catch her learning

Japanese, watching anime, and eating ramen. She has obviously been

drawn to the anime influence and for good reason, it is all the rage! Arigato,

Mrs. Kirker!

to the event and were then interviewed on the spot and granted admission. We had 21 seniors admitted to APU and 18

seniors admitted to CBU. Congratulations to these seniors! 

We have two more on-the-spot admissions events coming up in December. University of La Verne- Dec 10th and Grand

Canyon University Dec 15. Seniors are highly encouraged to sign up for these events using this form: Sign-Up. 

Future Ready - AVID Update

https://forms.gle/o6JYCFHJGYK8gEvz5


The Jostens deadline to order your Cap & Gown for group pricing and to

guarantee delivery by graduation has been extended to Friday, December

22.  Please click HERE to place your orders.

Senior Yearbook Ads must be completed and paid for by Monday, January

22 at 3:00pm.  Please visit the Northview Yearbook website HERE for more

information on how to complete your ad and submit payments.

Class of 2024 RemindersSports @ The View

Wellness Corner
As we near the end of the semester, the Wellness Center is excited to offer two valuable

events. On December 13th, join us for a session on Understanding the College

Admissions Process. We'll have an English session at 8:30 am and a Spanish session at

3:30 pm. This workshop is tailored for both students and families, providing insights and

tips for the college journey.

For those eager to kickstart their fitness journey in 2024, consider participating in the

Wellness Center Half Marathon! Whether you're a seasoned runner or just getting

started, this event is for everyone. To learn more and sign up, don't hesitate to reach

out to Mr. H before December 11th.

As we approach the holiday season, let's prioritize our well-being and set positive

intentions for the coming year. Wishing you all a healthy and happy conclusion to the

semester.Good Luck Vikings!

Boys Basketball has two home games
this week against Bassett HS on
Wednesday, December 6 and against
Edgewood HS on Friday, December 8.  
On both days, Varsity will play at
6:30pm and JV will play at 5:00pm.  
Frosh/Soph will play at 3:00pm on
Wednesday and 3:30pm on Friday.  On
Thursday, December 7, JV will play at
5:00pm and Frosh/Soph will play at
3:30pm for their away game against
Montebello HS.

Girls Basketball has an away game
against Villa Park HS on Wednesday,
December 6.  Varsity will play at
6:00pm and JV will play at 4:30pm.

Girls Soccer has two away games this
week against Bassett HS on Tuesday,
December 5 and against Baldwin Park
HS on Thursday, December 7.  On
both days, Varsity and JV will play at
5:00pm.

Boys Soccer has a home game against
Walnut HS on Friday, December 8.  
Both Varsity and JV will play at
3:30pm.

Girls Wrestling will be away for their
dual against Birmingham HS on
Monday, December 4 at 4:30pm.   On
Saturday, December 9, Varsity will be
competing at the Norco Tournament
at Norco HS and JV will be competing
at the Santa Ana JV Tournament at
Santa Ana HS.

Boys Wrestling will be away for their
dual against Birmingham HS on
Tuesday, December 5 at 4:30pm.    

https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/catalogBrowse/1003693/NORTHVIEW-HIGH-SCHOOL/Graduation/2009515156/CATALOG_REPOSITORY/
https://sites.google.com/c-vusd.org/northviewyearbook/senior-ads-information


We would like to formally invite you to our School Site

Council ​(SSC) and English Language Advisory Committee

(ELAC) meetings on Wednesday, ​December 13, 2023 at ​

5:00pm in the Northview Library. 

​This is a great opportunity to ​make your voice heard and ​

stay ​up to date on the progress that our students and

our school are making.

SSC AND ELAC

Counseling Update
The November 30th deadline to submit CSU and UC applications has passed. Great job to all the seniors who

submitted their applications! It is important for students to regularly check their professional/personal email

for updates from the universities they applied to. Mt. Sac has upcoming workshops that are specific to

Northview students. If a senior did not apply to Mt. Sac during Future Day or needs additional assistance,

please sign up to attend the next application workshop on Dec 13th. Please click on the link below to register

for the Mt. Sac application workshop. Lastly, seniors are encouraged to apply for scholarships. Please see the

attached scholarships. For more information regarding scholarships, students should contact Mrs. Worley in

the College and Career Center. 

Mt. Sac Application Workshop Sign Up Link

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsj3mqMiH6oL-E4at1SJwdwjSH6gf4UTK2nrwKDb9SjS2_MA/viewform

